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We are currently expanding our facility to incorporate an additional 1500 sq ft. This 
is to accommodate a second operating room, additional doctors' offices, 
consultation room, and expanded nurses's station. For the next 4 months, please 
excuse construction related noise that you will hear in our practice and any 
temporary barrier walls that you may see. 

We will be carrying on with business as usual, and we are using our current 
operating room 5 days a week. We appreciate your patience and understanding as 
we grow. The main impact upon our patients will be that of noise. Our sincere 
apologies but we are confident that before long, our newly expanded space will be 
completed and you will be able to enjoy the soothing, relaxing atmosphere that 
ASC is known for. 
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The Aesthetic Surgery Center is proud to welcome Donna Landowski as Dr. 
Agarwal's patient coordinator. Recently, Bonnie Grace retired after 20 years at the 
Aesthetic Surgery Center. Donna has worked in the medical field for the past 20 
years. She hails from Wisconsin, and most recently worked there as a plastic 
surgery Medical Assistant and Director of Wellness program at that practice. Donna 
loved her position and especially the field of plastic surgery.   

She assisted and coached patients to achieve their ideal weight prior to undergoing 
cosmetic procedures. She also assisted in consultations, pre-op & post-op 
appointments, and even assisted in surgical procedures.  Donna finds it especially 
rewarding to be with a patient through the entire process from start to finish, as 
they achieve their goals. 

Donna relocated to Florida last year with her husband and 6 year old daughter. 
They are an active family and love outdoor activities. They frequently enjoy the 
beach, their pool, and even learning to play pickleball.  

Please join us in welcoming Donna to the Aesthetic Surgery Center team as one of 
our patient coordinators. We are confident that you will find her to be warm, 
welcoming, and eager to help you along your cosmetic surgery journey! 
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Dr. Agarwal recently saw this 58 year old woman for her 6 month post-op visit after 
performing an endoscopic facelift, fat transfer, and rhinoplasty on her. Despite her 
thin skin, she had significant volumization of her cheeks and lower eyelid region 
due to a combination of endoscopic midface lifting and fat grafting, refinement of 
her overly prominent nose with reduction of nostril show due to her rhinoplasty, 
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and a dramatic improvement of her neck laxity thanks to the UpliftTM lower face and 
neck lift. 

If you are noticing aging related changes in your face, please call us at 239-594-
9100 to schedule your consultation. Our plastic surgeons are skilled at the art of 
rejuvenating the face and neck, while still maintaining your natural identity. 

 

CLICK HERE TO READ MORE ABOUT ENDOSCOPIC 

FACELIFT SURGERY 

 

  

 

  
 

  
 

Join the conversation! 

Be the first to know about news & specials: 
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